
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would just like to thank you for such a positive restart to school life. As a staff, we have 

thoroughly enjoyed this week, having all the children back in school with such enthusiasm and 

keenness to learn. We hope this has led to a less stressful week at home now that your daily 

teaching commitment has reduced somewhat! If there are any concerns or worries around your 

child’s return to school, please contact us and we will endeavour to support them.  

In addition to this, over the next few weeks, we will be focussing primarily on PE, wellbeing and 

resilience ensuring all children are supported and ready to learn. Alongside this, there continues to 

be a strong focus on reading, writing and maths enabling teachers to identify areas where extra 

support may be required following the period of school closure.  

After Easter, it is our aim to return to our usual broad and balanced curriculum. Parents can find out 

more information by visiting the curriculum areas on the school website.  

Thank you also for the incredible effort that has gone into supporting World Book Day. Today’s 

activities in class have focussed on the enjoyment that comes from reading books. All children 

should have received a book voucher. Please contact the class teacher if this is not the case.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Kate Mather 

Headteacher 
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